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Packaging Label Change for the MM-GKR Series Sensorless Servo 
Motors 
 
Thank you for your continued patronage of Mitsubishi Electric drive control products. 
The mark indicated on the packaging label of the MM-GKR series sensorless servo motors will be 
changed from <G> to <H> to identify the products complying the Directive (EU) 2015/863. 

 
1. Products Affected 

MM-GKR series motors 
 
2. Details of Change 

Four phthalates (DEHP, DBP, BBP, and DIBP) have been added to the list of six restricted substances 
of the EU RoHS Directive. Due to this, a <G> mark on the packaging label will be changed to an <H> 
mark*1 to indicate that the concentrations of all 10 restricted substances in the product do not exceed 
the maximum permissible values. 
The change does not affect the quality, performance, or specifications of the products. 
*1 The <H> mark is used only by Mitsubishi Electric and does not assure the product is compliant with EU RoHS Directive. 
 
Example of the mark on the packaging label 
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3. Date of Change 

The change will be sequentially applied for products shipped in April 2021 or later. 
Both packaging labels may coexist at the distribution stage. 
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